CITY OF THORNTON – JUNE 5, 2023 – 6:30 P.M. – CITY HALL
The Thornton City Council met on the above date and time with Mayor Mike Jensen calling the meeting to order. Council members present: Joe Colman, Randy Bohman, Larry Stadtlander, Roger Engebretson. Absent: Michael Hopkey. Also present: Tom Janeka, Bill Hicok, and Amy Hicok.
Stadtlander made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Engebretson seconded, motion carried. 
Discussion on Janeka’s retirement is tabled until the July meeting.
Reminder that clean-up day is June 19, 2023.
Discussion on recycling was held. We will be collecting recycling the second Thursdays of the month beginning in July. All recyclables (cardboard, papers, glass, cans, plastics) will be collected on the same day at the same time. This will begin on July 13, 2023. Again, the second Thursdays of the month all recycling will be collected. Please contact city hall with any questions.
Bill and Amy Hicok discussed the three buildings between the bank and their property. They are wanting to work with the city to assess the damage to those buildings and repairing or demolishing them. There will be more discussion on this matter as the city looks into it more.
Hicoks left at 6:45 p.m.
The council discussed the city attorney firm and whether or not to continue with them. It was decided to table further discussion until the July meeting.
Mayor Jensen visited with Amanda Crowell about remaining on the Zoning Board and she accepted. 
Stadtlander made a motion to accept Resolution #23-04 authorizing year end transfers. Bohman seconded, unanimous roll call vote, motion carried.
Bohman made a motion to change the July meeting to be held on July 10th. Colman seconded, motion carried.
Bohman made a motion to adjourn. Engebretson seconded, motion carried.
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